February 5, 2014
Dear Parents,
We have an exciting time ahead of us.  Love is in the air!
We are having a PaRtY on Friday, February 14 from 10 -12. During this PaRtY, we will be playing lovely games, eating lovely treats, and enjoying lovely music. Truly, we will have two games that involves conversation hearts and a measurement activity involving store bought brownies and milk.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order for your child to participate in the lovely activities and participate in the lovely treats, I need your permission. Please sign and return the bottom slip with your student. If there are any questions, please email me at stucker@questac.org or call 801-731-9859.
Please return by Wednesday, February 12. Thanks!!
Mrs. Tucker
I, _______________________________________________, give my child,
 
________________________________________________, permission to:
(please check all that apply) 
___________ participate in the PaRtY games
 
___________ participate in the eating of treats
 
___________ participate in the sipping of milk
 
Parent Signature                                                                                                          Date
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